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MUSEUM OF ART

EUGENE, OREGON

MRS. GERTRUDE BASS WARNER, DIRECTOR MURRAY WARNER COLLECTION

May 27, 1936

Mrse. Gertrude Bass Warner
Hotel Roosevelt

Madison Avenue at 45th Street
New York, NeY.

Dear lrs. Warner:
Thank you very much for your kind letter of the 19th

instant. I am very glad to kmow that you are well and that you
have enjoyed the Museum Conference which you attended.

No, I regret to say that I have not yet seen the
Piermont lMorgan Library, although I have heard much about it.
Speaking about libraries, the work on the neighboring building
is progressing rapidly. A great part of it is already covered
with brick facing, end the building seems to harmonize well with
your lMuseum.

Since I saw you last I had to consent to give a few
lectures in Honolulu on my way home. This necessitates my leav-
ing Eugene at the begimning of September in order that I may
sail from Sen Francisco on board the "Tatsuta Maru" on September
10th. I have becn asked to reserve the first few days of Sep-
tember for the Japan Society of San{Prancisco. Under the present
arrangement I em expecting to arrive home in Tokyo on October 15,
and I shall have a day or two before I run down to Nara.

I shall be most happy to be of some assistance to you
during the month of August. I finished my engagements at the
University of Califormia, Mills College, the University of Washe
ington, the Seattle lMuseum, and the State College at Corvallis,
and I am working now on my English notes for the eighth volume
on the Shosoin treasures. I got my first draft ready, so in a
few days I expect to dispatch my manuscripts to Tokyo for publi=-
cation.

Before my summer session begins in Portland on June 15
I expect to have a chance to see the Crater Leke. A boy in Ash-
land has promised to teke me there.

Please remember me kindly to lMrs. Garner and accept for
yourself my kindest wishes.

Very sincerel ours
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